
Saint Luke September 2020

“Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old they will not turn from it.”

--Proverbs 22:6

Dear Parents of Second Graders,

St. Luke is excited to proceed with sacramental preparation for First Reconciliation and First Eucharist.  
The Fall will be First Reconciliation preparation and Spring will be First Eucharist preparation.  Although 
COVID-19 has changed the way we meet with each other, we will be offering sacramental preparation in 
person, in a COVID-19 safe way.  Please fill out the attached registration form if you want your child to 
receive the sacraments this year, and return them to the parish office.

The mandatory parent meeting will be on 10/18 at 12pm in the school gymnasium.

During this meeting, will be discuss:

1. The calendar of classes (included in this letter)
2. Expectations of children and parents
3. Requirements for receiving the sacraments
4. Instructions and guidance on how to supplement at home

We are going to be observing Covid-19 precautions during this meeting.  

a. Please wear a mask
b. Please bring a pen and paper to take notes
c. Please remember to keep a distance of 6 feet from other parents

We look forward to seeing you on October 18!

In Christ,

Tanya Higgins

Faith Formation Coordinator

tanyah@stlukecp.org  206-546-2451
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